
MEMORANDUM - SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

March 27, 2024 

Office of Planning and Research (OPR) 

RE: Emergency Permit for Treatment of Hazardous Waste, Bio-Rad Laboratories, 

Hercules, California (SCH# 2024030937) 

To whom it may concern, 

Printed on Recycled Paper 

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) is requesting the Emergency 

Permit (SCH# 2024030937) filing with the OPR on CEQA.net to be withdrawn. The 

document was posted with incorrect information because the requested container 

amounts for stabilization were revised. DTSC subsequently posted the 

corrected/updated version of the document (SCH#2024030941). In summary I would 

like to request that SCH#2024030937 be withdrawn from CEQA.net. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 255-8745 or via email at 

Melessia.Downham@dtsc.ca.gov. 
Sincerely, 

Melessia Downham 

Senior Environmental Planner 

CEQA Unit 
Hazardous Waste Management Program 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 
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cc: 
(via email) 

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse 

State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 

Mr. Rebecca De Pont 

Unit Chief 

CEQA Unit-Permitting/HWMP 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 

Rebecca.DePont@dtsc.ca.gov 

Mr. Dave Kereazis 

Associate Environmental Planner 

CEQA Unit-Permitting/HWMP 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 

Dave.Kereazis@dtsc.ca.gov 
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